
 

 

       

 

The South Australian and Australian Governments 

announced joint funding for the construction of a new 

section of the North-South Corridor, Regency Road to 

Pym Street. This will connect the already completed 

South Road Superway and the Torrens Road to River 

Torrens Projects. With the Northern Connector 

Project, due for completion in 2019, the Regency 

Road to Pym Street Project will complete a 47km 

non-stop roadway between Gawler and the River 

Torrens. 

$354m has been committed to construct the Regency 

Road to Pym Street Project (R2P) as part of their 

overall commitment to deliver a 78 km non-stop 

North-South Corridor from Gawler to Noarlunga. The 

R2P project will commence in 2019 with completion 

in 2022. 

Demolition works for the project will commence in the 

first quarter of 2019. 

About the demolition works 

 The demolition works will be undertaken by 

one of the Department of Planning, Transport 

and Infrastructure’s prequalified contractors.  

 Prior to the demolition works, an asbestos 

assessment will be completed and any 

identified asbestos will be removed. All 

asbestos removal works will be carried out by 

a licensed asbestos contractor in accordance 

with the Environmental Protection Authority 

Guidelines. These measures will ensure the 

safety of the community and workers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Advance notice will be provided to local 

residents before works begin.  

 Existing structures located on boundaries will 

be replaced with a ‘like for like’ fence, if 

required.  

 Security patrols will be engaged to maintain a 

presence throughout the project area. Police 

patrols will also monitor the project area and 

can be contacted on 131 444, or 000 in an 

emergency situation. 

Dust Management 

 

Demolition works may create some short-term 

disturbance to nearby residents. Dust cannot be 

completely eliminated, however works will be 

managed to minimise the disturbance. 

If you would like further information regarding the 

project please: 

Call: 1300 915 702  

Email: DPTI.R2P@sa.gov.au  

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/r2p 
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